Martha Tate 366 W. Heald Sheridan, WY 82801

Whitney Benefits 145 N Connor Suite # 1 P.O. Box 5085 Sheridan, WY 82801

Dear Whitney Benefits Board Members,

I am a recent graduate of the University of Wyoming College of Law, and would like to thank you for helping me through law school with your very generous loan. Thanks to your assistance, I was able to participate in several invaluable work experiences including working for Greenpeace Southeast Asia in Bangkok, Thailand and volunteering at St. Andrews Refugee Services in Cairo, Egypt. These experiences helped shape and direct my legal career.

I feel very fortunate that I grew up in a community with such incredible programs and opportunities. Thank you for all the support you offer our great Sheridan community.

Sincerely,

Martha Tate

nov. 20, 2017